From:
To: estrellaproject@horizonh20.com

Cc: Steve Baker; Bruce Dixon
Subject: Estrella Substation andPaso Robles Area Reinforcement Project (A.17.01-0130)
Date: Saturday, December 19, 2020 1:32:52 PM

I am writing to strongly protest the routing of 70kV overhead power lines along
Golden Hill Rd north and west paralleling Circle B Road to the river. This is a
neighborhood close into the town of Paso Robles. There are alternative routes
through more rural areas that would affect far fewer lives. Alternative PLR-1A is
one such.

These power lines would impact our neighborhood dramatically, not just
aesthetically and in terms of our property values, but also environmentally,
damaging the sensitive woodlands at the north end of Golden Hill, migratory flight
patterns of birds, the golden eagle and the kit fox habitats in our region.

Hissing high voltage power lines such as those being proposed by PG&E are
suspected of causing a variety of health problems (documented by the World
Health Organization), may have causal links to certain kinds of cancer, and can
cause interference with pacemakers and defibrillators.

Please select a route without such a negative impact on so many. It is the right thing
to do.

Thank you
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